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Remembrance Sunday this 

year is on the 12th November and Ash 

u3a will be joining the Parade in the 

village. 

If you would like to join us please 

assemble in the Ash Centre Car Park at 

10.20am ready for the ‘March Off’ (or 

walk) at 10.30a.m. 

Please do consider joining the 

contingent but bear in mind that there is 

a short but noticeable hill on the way to 

the memorial.  

     

A volunteer is still needed to take up the post of Speakers 

Secretary with us. 

This is not an onerous role and would suit someone who enjoys 

attending our monthly meetings.  

The duties consist of booking a speaker for the Tuesday meetings, 

and meeting and greeting them on the day.  You will be supplied 

with a list of possible speakers and agencies who supply them. 

If you feel you could do this we would be very grateful; please 

contact our Chairman on Chair@ashu3a.org.uk.   

 
 New Finance Secretary 

Our new finance secretary Debbie is settling in well to her new 

role.  She is trying to meet as many of the group leaders as 

possible over the next few months and we welcome her to the 

role. 

Monthly meetings 

St. Mary’s Church Hall, 203 Vale Road, Ash  Vale, GU12 5JE. 

Tuesday 21st November 2023 

Speaker Bernard Lockett on ’The Heritage of Gilbert and 

Sullivan’ 

Bernard will be giving us some background on Gilbert and 

Sullivan and discussing their continued popularity into the 

21st Century. 

     Tuesday 12th December 2023                

      Christmas Quiz and Social 
Following the success of last year’s impromptu Christmas 

quiz we are going to do it again this year – only bigger and 

better. 

 As well as the quiz and refreshments our Singing for 

Pleasure Group will entertain with Christmas songs and 

carols. 
 

Covering Ash and 

surrounding areas. 
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New Groups 

Spanish has started on a Tuesday morning 

weekly, for an hour, starting at 10.30am. 

4th Book Group (as yet unnamed) will start on 

31st October and then meet every last 

Tuesday afternoon of the month. 

Pickleball – this is still looking to start in the 

New Year. We have a member willing to lead 

this group but are still looking for a suitable 

time/location/day.  

Please contact Sally Barnard at 

groups@ashu3a.org .uk or on 01252 

326074 or look at our website: 

https://ashu3a.org.uk 
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